January 21, 1974 The Honorable Andrew J. Young House of Representatives Washington, D.C. 20515 Dear Congressman Young: The Tuskegee Family is still lamenting over the Middle East Crisis, and how it made it impossible for you to keep your engagement to speak at The Tuskegee Institute Chapel on Sunday, November 11, 1973. We have confidence that you have not forgotten us and that you will come to us next Fall, the date that is most convenient for you. Please let us know the date upon which you can come. This is to remind you that our service is at 9:30 a.m. on Sunday Morning. We would like for you to come on Sunday, October 27, 1974, but would like for you to come on any date possible for you. We want to congratulate you on the excellent manor in which you have served as Congressman, and we shall continue to pray each day that God will continue to strengthen and direct you. We look forward to your response as soon as possible. In Jesus Name, Andrew L. Johnson The Chaplain /pds cc: Miss Dora McDonald